
                       

                                 521 PROJECT UPDATE MAY 23, 2018 

 

1. The Steering Committee and Building Design Committee voted 
unanimously to hire Mr. Rob Montgomery as the architect for the planning 
and building of our new St Anne and St Jude Roman Catholic Church on our 
521 properties. We have sent a letter to Bishop Guiglielome requesting the 
approval of Mr. Montgomery for architect of our 521 Project.  

2. Mr Montgomery was the original architect for our building project from 
2007 to 2011. He was involved with the development and subsequent 
revisions of our Site Plans and Schematic Drawings. 

3. Once we are under contract with Mr Montgomery, we can update our site 
plans and schematic drawings, develop color drawings, and present this 
information for discussion at a town hall meeting. 
 

4. The Steering Committee and Building Design Committee approved the 
document “Utilization of Assets during the 521 Project” 
 

5. We plan to combine our 521 Project Fundraising Campaign with the 
Charleston Diocese Bicentennial Capital Campaign. This will occur over 4 
months sometime in 2019. 
 

6. 521 Project Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) are posted on our 
sasjrcc.org website under our New Church and updates. 

7. We have a new sign “Future Home of St Anne and St Jude Roman Catholic 
Church” on our 521 Property. 
 

8. Thankyou for your continued prayers and support. Your input is 
encouraged and appreciated.  
 

Mark Crabbe             mmcrabbe@yahoo.com           803 840-1359 

Andrew Williams      wiscan62@sc.rr.com                 803 968-9181  
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